
June 2023

Dear Future 2nd Grade Families,

We are very excited to have you in our classes this upcoming school year! We will 
send you a letter in August with all of the details you will need for the beginning 
of the year in 2nd grade.

Please continue to read over the summer break. It is important to keep reading 
and to talk about what you have read with a friend or family member. Read for 
fun, read to learn, and read for more fun! Please also practice your addition and 
subtraction facts a little bit each day so you are ready to jump right back into 
math! There are many workbooks and websites/apps available to practice all 
skills over the summer. We can make recommendations if needed; just reach out!

Both of us are looking forward to getting to know you and your families during 
this upcoming school year. See you soon and have a terrific summer!

Best,

Ms. Annie O'Meara & Mrs. Cally Zismann


